December 29, 2016

Crestline Village Water District
Board of Directors

To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for the opportunity to apply for the available position on the Crestline
Village Water District Board of Directors.

I have been a Crestline resident and CVWD customer for the past 25yrs. Itis my
personal belief to give back to my community and volunteer my time and expertise
whenever possible. Over the years, my volunteer efforts have been dedicated to the
Crestline chamber of Commerce, Mountain Arts Network, Boys & Girls Club, and
currently Calif. Regional Multiple Listing Service and Calif. Association of Realtors.

As the owner of Cozy Cabins Realty, my dedication to our clients includes providing
the most accurate and current information about our community. This is another
reason I choose to invest my time and service to remain informed about our
community. My business cooperatively works with all local water districts and for
that reason, | must disclose the potential for future conflicts of interest.

Our state is experiencing extensive drought conditions and the duration is uncertain
for the foreseeable future. I believe water is the most valuable resource in our area
and must be protected. The health of our community relies on responsible leaders
who commit to act in the best interest of the community and its residents. Thank
you for your consideration and opportunity to serve on the CVWD Board.

Yours truly,
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Brenda Meyer

258 Darfo Drive
Crestline, CA 92325
909-286-3568



